
 

 

 
 

November 20th, 2018 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

All Sulphur City offices will be closed Thursday, November 22nd and Friday, November 

23rd in observance of Thanksgiving. Per Republic Services, residential garbage collection 

scheduled for Thursday, November 22nd will be picked up on Friday, November 23rd and 

garbage collection scheduled for Friday, November 23rd will be picked up on Saturday, 

November 24th.    
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